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From a young age, Chris Bohn, a Technician at 
Crosby Electric Company, Inc., in 
Montgomery, Ala., knew that he wanted to 
be an electrician. 
 
He was first exposed to working in the 
electrical industry as a teenager, helping with 
residential wiring. He took to it quickly and 
has remained focused on the industry ever 
since. 
 
Bohn has been with Crosby Electric Company, 
Inc. for four of his 16 years in the industry. 
He’s been a Certified TEGG Technician for 
three years. 
 
“I take pride in calling myself a skilled electrician and look forward to continuing to excel in my career as we 
continue moving from project to project,” Bohn said. “I am proud to provide world class services to our 
clients.” 
 
Outside of work, Bohn enjoys spending time with his wife and three children.  
 
Bohn’s dedication to honing his craft and hard work, along with this teammate, Technician Colby Carlock, 
helped him become half of TEGG’s Delta Team of the Year during the 2018 Continuing Education Conference 
in Atlanta, Ga. 
 
Q: What made you interested in becoming a technician? 
 

A: “I started exploring the electrical industry after working a summer job when I was 16-years-old doing 
residential wiring. I knew it was for me because I was interested in learning more about it.” 

  
Q: What do you credit for your success as a team with your partner? 
 

A: “I credit (Principal) Al Crosby and the entire team at Crosby Electric Company, Inc., for the positive 
reinforcement and constant training, which creates an opportunity to excel in the electrical preventive 
maintenance field.  

 
“Colby (Carlock) has also been a large part of my training. He has an extensive knowledge of electrical 
preventive maintenance programs.” 

  
 

 
Chris Bohn of Crosby Electric Company, Inc., in Montgomery, Ala., 
won the 2017 TEGG Delta Team of the Year Award with teammate 
Colby Carlock. 
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Q: What’s the most rewarding part of your job? 
 

A: “The most rewarding part of my job is the clients’ satisfaction and being able to take a minute, step back, 
and say, ‘I did that.’  

 
“Making clients happy creates domino effect. They are the most important people at that time, so if they 
are happy, you are, too, and so is your supervisor and team.” 

 
Q: What steps do you think technicians could take to better themselves as part of a Delta Team for a TEGG 

franchise? 
 

A: “The steps one could take to improve or become a Delta Team member are all included in the TEGG 
training. Utilizing what TEGG offers in training and advice is a huge part of that. The other part would be to 
have the drive to complete any job with a positive attitude and in a timely fashion. 

  
Q: What advice would you offer other technicians to also be successful in their companies? 
 

A: “Always pay attention, study, and be aware of and follow all safety practices TEGG and your employer has 
provided. Crosby Electric takes safety and continuing education very seriously and without either of those, 
we wouldn’t have had the knowledge and means to be chosen as Delta Team of the Year.” 

 
Want more TEGG news and announcements? Stay up-to-date with TEGG Mobile by visiting TEGG.com/news 
from your computer or mobile device. 
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